
Project Update: May 2016 
 
The first activities on the project began in April 2016. During this month we carried out field 
research in the area of the National Park Skadar Lake and the River Cijevna. At these localities 
we collected mosses that were stored in the herbarium collection. At both sites we found a 
larger number of samples of Fontinalis antipyretica, Fissidens fontanus was found at only one 
micro-location. The project was presented at the 9th Conference of European Committee for 
Conservation of Bryophytes with the paper: "Tortue modica R. H. Zander, New bryophyte 
records from Montenegro," abstract is available at: http://www.eccb-bryo9-prmuzej.me . 
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